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Ammar Allouni 
Consultant Plastic, Reconstructive and Aesthetic surgeon 
MBBcH, MSC, MRCS Eng, FRCS (Plast)  
Provider of surgical and non-surgical cosmetic procedures 
 

Mr. Allouni is a fully accredited UK plastic surgeon and is on the General Medical 
Council's specialist register for Plastic surgery. He is a member of the British 
Association of Plastics, Reconstructive and Aesthetics Society (BAPRAS) and 
CAPSCO. He completed my Bachelor in medicine and surgery in 2004 and his 
Masters in Science in 2008 in Cairo University Hospitals and started my plastic 
surgery training abroad before moving to the United Kingdom in 2008 to seek 
higher surgical training. He worked in multiple plastic surgery units, including 
Queen Elizabeth Hospital in Birmingham and the University Hospital of North 
Durham, before being enrolled in the Yorkshire and the Humber Deanery rotation 
for higher plastic surgery raining. He was trained by plastic surgery consultants who 
are leaders in the fields of plastic, reconstructive and aesthetic surgery both in 
Yorkshire units as well as other units in the UK.    
 
He is a substantive consultant plastic and reconstructive surgery at Hull University 
Teaching Hospitals with special interest in Breast and lower limb microsurgical 
reconstruction as he had his advanced fellowship training at University Hospitals of 
South Manchester. During his over 14 years of plastic surgery experience, he was 
trained by leading aesthetic surgeons in the UK and abroad. This was 
complemented by joining the CAPSCO Aesthetic Fellowship programme at the 
centre of excellence Wood Medispa in Devon. He offers a wide range of aesthetic 
surgeries, including breast, facial and body contouring procedures for both males 
and females. He is very enthusiastic and he believes that patient safety is 
paramount and can only be achieved by well informed and individualised care. I 
also believe that this can only be done through team working in safe professional 
environment.   
 
Apart from his aesthetic work in the private sector, He enjoys his NHS practice 
where his main practice is focused around breast reconstruction for patients having 
mastectomies due to breast cancer, skin cancer excision, managing difficult trauma 
and reconstructive cases.  
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